
 Are you as ready for Spring as I am?  Today the temperature is going to be 
18 degrees in the morning and 39 by afternoon but tomorrow and Saturday are 
going to be in the high 60’s and low 70’s.  The fish are confused.  So am I.  I don’t 
think it’s time to start feeding them though, we still have some more winter to go 
according to the groundhog.  
 What are your plans for the Spring?  
Same ol’, same ol’ or are you going to do 

something new and different in your backyard paradise.  Send me an 
email, comment on Facebook or come in and tell me about your plans.  
Maybe we can help.  A lot of our customers are already picking up mate-
rials for use during the next warm weather we have.   
 Here in the store we are going to host a group of contractors from 
around the country for a pond build in our yard just prior to the annual 
wholesale Water Garden Expo the end of this month.  For those of you 
familiar with our yard, the pond known as Luke’s Lagoon in the south-
west corner is going to be rebuilt and totally transformed.  We’ve already 
removed everything in preparation for the build. In addition, we’ve 
developed a leak in the Legacy pond which will have to be dealt with 
once the weather warms up.  Seems a ground rodent of some sort 
likes EPDM rubber and has chewed through looking for water, I guess. Why couldn’t he have just walked 
over the edge and drunk from the stream?  
 You’ll note in the picture on the right that a really large group of master gardeners from Tulsa got 
some education in ponds and water gardens recently.  They were a great group who were filled with enthu-
siasm about ponds, fish, plants and assorted things to do with backyards.   I thank Brian Jervis, the OSU 

extension agent, for inviting me to speak as I always enjoy the opportunity to 
share the water garden lifestyle with groups.  
  We’re also busily putting together orders for Spring delivery of plants 
and fish.  We hope to have some really beautiful Koi in stock for you by the 
May 16th class.  Many of you will remember that we lost a lot of plants last 
year early due to a late freeze in April.  I’m going to wait until early May to 
even bring them in this year. We should have a good selection of marginal, 
floating and submersible plants at that time and the lily’s and lotus’ will be in 
too.  Call before you drive out to insure we already have what you want . 
 I will be teaching another pond building class at OSU-OKC on Febru-
ary 7th at 10am in the Agriculture Resource Center.  You can find more info 
at www.osuokc.edu/farmersmarket/.  The Farmer’s Market is great if you’re 

looking for fresh produce. See more about the Ag Resource Center on the back page.  ….Mike 

      Mike's  

    Minutes     

February 2015 

Tips and Tricks  

 When you have too many fish for the filtration on your small pond, consider an external filter and in-pond 
pump that can be added in addition to what you already have.  In that way, you may not have as much renovation to 
do in order to ‘fit’ a new filtration system to your pond.  We recommend the OASE Filtoclear in many instances 
where the customer is just not happy with water quality due to an overpopulation (let’s face it, most of you are in this 
position already and know exactly what I’m talking about). Based on pressure requirements, we always, always rec-

ommend using the matching pump from OASE to preclude any problems. If you must use your existing pump then 
we’d suggest one of the OASE gravity flow filters like the Biotec 5000 that is not quite so ’picky’ about pressure.  

One of these seats could be 
yours-come to class at OSU-OKC 

The Tulsa Master Gardeners, 250 of my  
new friends   



NEW Classes - SPRING/SUMMER 2015 SCHEDULE  
Check the schedule for start times.  All classes are free and open to the public.  
No advance registration required. More classes added each month. Ten Pond 
Dollars awarded for each class. We train rain or shine in the only indoor pond 
training facility in the U.S. 

 Water Garden Club Meetings 
 
Tulsa 2nd Tuesday @ 6:30pm Tulsa Garden Ctr  
www.gcwgs.com for more info 
OKC    1st Tuesday @ 7:00pm NW Church of Christ 
www.wgso.org for more info 
Stillwater  3rd Monday @ 7:00pm 
www.stillwaterwatergardens.org for more info 
Duncan  1st Tuesday  @ 7:00pm Red River Tech 
580-595-0842 for more info 
If you have a water garden club let us know so we 
can advertise it here for you. 

Plan for Winter!! 
Look at the store 

hours above. Call dur-
ing inclement weather 

before driving out. 
 

Valid for retail store 
purchases only. Not 
valid with any other 

discount  
Only the largest  

discount will apply. 

Get the latest information on our website or Facebook page; www.pondproshop.com or face-
book.com/pond-pro-shop/.  Please note our Winter store hours: Wednesday thru Friday 9:00am-
6:00pm and Saturday 10:00am-4:00pm. Closed Sunday-Monday-Tuesday.   405-273-8363 

March 
7th 

2015 
10:00am 

First Class of the New Season 
Spring Startup 

What do you need to know to get your pond 
ready for the Spring season and beyond.  
Bring your questions and we’ll work on an-
swers together.  Start the year off right! 

March 
28th 
2015 

10:00am 

Pond Filtration 
Filtration, aeration, circulation.  The big three 
of a healthy pond.  We’ll discuss various types 
of filtration and help you decide which is right 
for your pond. 

April 
11th 
2015 

10:00am 

1st Pond Build!!!!!!!! 
Pond Builds this year will be different.  We will 
feature a different type of equipment at each 
build.  This one will highlight Savio equipment. 
Beginning to end it takes about 2 hours. 
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Water Garden Club members  
and military (Active or Retired)

receive a  
10% discount  

(If they remember to tell us up front!  
Not after they’ve already paid.) 

Valid for Pond Pro Shop purchases only 

Coupon required, valid thru 2/28/2015  

Cold Weather Food 

 15% off 

No coupon required, valid thru 2/28/2015  

Cold Weather for-
mula is made with 
less protein and 
wheat germ so it is 
easier for fish to 
digest during 
colder weather.  
Perfect for Fall 
and Spring feed-
ing. 

  Best vac on the market 
for those of you who 
want to clean your own 
pond or pool 1800watt 
motor has enough pull to 
effectively pull that muck 
off the bottom of your 
pond. Get ready for 
Spring. Reg. $379.99 

If you havenôt visited the Agriculture Resource Center at OSU-OKC you really should, it is a beautiful 
place and they do an awesome job of maintaining the most beautiful atrium.   

NOW ONLY $349.99 

HURRY UP SPRING!!!!
 


